
One Voice    Autumn Term 2022 

Tuesday 
 

4th 
October   

Let’s take notice! 
 
We are in our new One Voice groups today. Can we remember each other’s 
names? We all have the right to have our say (Article 12). What can we do to make 
sure we take it in turns to share our ideas? 
 
Reminders & News 
 
Please could children who have a badge from last year (and are no longer a leader) 
return them to Miss Norbury at the office. 
 
Rights Respecting  
 
Have you spotted the new fabulous RR display at the front of school? 
 
Last year we took part in the RRSA Outright campaign. Do you remember? 
Paddington Bear was the mascot, what was the focus of the campaign? We talked 
a lot about the importance of children’s mental health. What is this? 
The children thought of lots of activities we could do in class, we held an open day 
for parents and Miss Gallienne did lots of assemblies about it. This is still really 
important and we are still fighting for more funding in schools to get more support 
for children who may need a little help looking after their mental health. 
 
This year, we have a new Outright campaign. This year’s campaign is all 

about children and young people’s right to the best possible health and the 
systems that support it.  
 
What is health? Discuss!  
Health is “a state of complete physical, mental, and social wellbeing and not 
merely the absence of disease” according to the World Health Organization 
(WHO)     What does this mean? 
 
Can you think of any articles that link to children’s health? 

 

 
We will be talking more about this in the coming weeks. 
 

                                                                           Thank you 😊 
 



 

 

 

 


